
If you have any questions, please contact Project Manager Lea Bonebrake by phone at 

(206) 801-2475 or email at lbonebrake@shorelinewa.gov

For schedule updates and project information, see the City of Shoreline website http://shorelinewa.gov

Type “phase changes” in search box at top right; project webpage is the top result.

Meridian Ave N & N 155th Street 

Intersection Phase Changes
The City of Shoreline is continuing to construct improvements at the intersection of Meridian Ave N and 

N 155th Street.  To minimize traffic impacts and community disruption, the City will be conducting 

nighttime paving operations during the week of August 12-16th.  You have been sent this postcard 

because you live near the intersection where construction activities will be occurring.

When:

• Monday 8/12/19 from 7:00pm to 5:00am

• Wednesday 8/14/19 from 7:00pm to 5:00am (subject to change, depending on the weather)

What To Expect: 

• Full closure of the intersection of Meridian Avenue N & N 155th Street, with detour routes utilizing 

Aurora Avenue, N 145th Street, 15th Avenue NE and N 175th Street.  

• Construction noise.

• Access to nearby houses will be maintained.

• No on-street parking on construction days.
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